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Ref: SGr/NW 

 

3 February 2023 

 

 

Dear Student 

 

Year 11 Leavers’ Hoodies 

 

We are delighted to inform you that Leavers’ Hoodies are now available to be ordered from ‘The School 

Leavers Company' at a cost of £28.45. 

 

This year students can choose the colour of their hoodie and will have the opportunity to personalise their 

hoodie should they wish to do so. A standard hoodie will include the school name, crest and ‘Leavers 23’.  

Printed on the back will be the first name of each Year 11 pupil. 

 

Students can opt to have a ‘nickname’ on the back or sleeve of their hoodie which costs an additional 

£4.95. There is also an option to have a two-tone hoodie for an extra charge of £2.00. 

 

Please see below example and sizing guide: - 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to purchase a hoodie, then all orders must be placed by Friday 24 February.  This will 

ensure the company has enough time for these to be given to students before their GCSE exams 

commence in May. 

 

To order please use the link and login details below: 

 

Link:  https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/leavers-hoodies-login 

Username: SL61750 

Password:  61750shs 

 

If you have any questions, please email s.green@smithdonhigh.org.uk    

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr M Johnson  Miss S Green 

Assistant Headteacher             Pastoral Manager 
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